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From: Tamai Davidson <t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 28 June 2019 4:33 PM
To: Gina Davis
Subject: RE: Tenterfield LEP 2013 Amendment 6

Hl there —yep 3 months should do it. Anthony is chasing up the RFS
Thanks

From: Gina Davis [mailto:Gina.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 28 June 2019 4:17 PM

To: Tamai Davidson <t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Tenterfield LEP 2013 Amendment 6

Hello there. Given that you now have the PC opinion and are just needing to get the 9.1 direction 4.4 signoff, do you
think 3 mths will be enough?

From: Tamai Davidson <t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2019 9:08 AM

To: Gina Davis <Gina.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: Tenterfield LEP 2013 Amendment 6

Let’s go with 6....just to be sure ;)

From: Gina Davis [mailto:Gina.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2019 8:57 AM

To: Tamai Davidson <t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Tenterfield LEP 2013 Amendment 6

Sure no problems. Would you rather request a 3 or 6 month extension?

From: Tamai Davidson <t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 25 June 2019 8:48 AM

To: Gina Davis <Gina.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Anthony Daintith <Anthony@adtp.com.au>
Subject: RE: Tenterfield LEP 2013 Amendment 6

Hi Gina,

Council would like to request an extension for completion of the PP, the PP is currently being drafted by PC and is
nearing completion. From memory once we get this back we will need to go to Council (24 July or 28 August) then
gazettal. Some delays were experienced during the mapping process. If we could have until end October 2019 that
would be great.

Thanks

Tamai Davidson

Manager Planning and Development Services
Tenterfield Shire Council

PO Box 214, Tenterfield NSW 2372

Phone: (02) 6736 6000
Direct Phone: -
Mobile: -
Fax: =



Email : t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au
Website: www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au

Confidentiality Notice

The information contained in this email is for the named recipient only. It may contain
privileged and confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
copy, distribute, take any action in reliance on it, or disclose any details of the email to any
other person, firm or corporation. If you have received this email in error please notify the
sender and destroy the original.

From: Gina Davis [mailto:Gina.Davis@planning.nsw.gov.au]

Sent: Monday, 24 June 2019 12:07 PM

To: Anthony Daintith <Anthony@adtp.com.au>; Tamai Davidson <t.davidson@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Tenterfield LEP 2013 Amendment 6

Hi Anthony/Tamai

Just checking on the progress of the above PP as it’s due for completion by 26 June. If you think you will need an
extension, please just email me a request with the additional time needed and the reason for the delay.

Please call if you wish to discuss further.

Regards
Gina

Gina Davis

Senior Planner

Planning & Environment

Tamworth Regional Office NSW 2340
T 02 5778 1487 F 02 5778 1490
gina.davis@planning.nsw.gov.au
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